
EPI•STEM The National Centre for STEM Education, School of Education, University of Limerick invites 

you to the following RESEARCH NETWORKING CONFERENCE 2025: 

THE FUTURE DIRECTION OF  

MATHEMATICS EDUCATION RESEARCH IN IRELAND:  

What to tackle it, Who to tackle it with, & How to Fund the Research? 

 

TUESDAY, 18th MARCH 2025 from 11am to 4pm, Room A1064 

With 

KEYNOTE SPEAKER: ADJUNCT PROFESSOR MERRILYN GOOS 

School of Education and Tertiary Access, University of Sunshine Coast Australia, Adjunct Professor of Mathematics Education, EPI•STEM, University of Limerick and 

President of ICMI 

As researchers in the field of mathematics education, based in EPI•STEM The National 

Centre for STEM Education, at the School of Education, University of Limerick, we 

want to invite you to our research centre at the date, time and location above for a 

national research conference in 2025. We will host a networking research conference 

that will have an in-built brainstorming and sharing opportunity for discussion on the 

future direction of mathematics education research in Ireland. The purpose of the 

event will be to anticipate and identify key research directions for mathematics educa-

tion into the future and to establish productive national and/or international partner-

ships that can successfully bid for funding opportunities as they arise. In addition to 

the key note address from the President of ICMI we will host a number of talks on the 

day from academics involved with research funding in a bid to identify funding 

sources for research projects in mathematics education.  

RSVP to Helen.Fitzgerald@ul.ie. We will forward a formal invite, the agenda and  
other details nearer the date.   

mailto:Helen.Fitzgerald@ul.ie
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1xqFGwbmqd-EAH60nIj-SLOS5KYBI7wZdLtMcQq1ASNs/edit

